## 7th Grade Newsletter

- The seventh grade students did a great job leading the **Stations of the Cross** today. You are invited to join us each Friday during Lent at 2 pm in church for this special tradition.
- A reminder that there will be **no school** on Monday, February 26 due to teacher in-service.
- Please encourage your child to read each day to work toward their **February reading goal**. So far, only two seventh grade students have met their goals. The long weekend is a perfect time to do some reading!
- Our Compassion in Action collection sponsored by NJHS continues next week. We will be collecting hair care supplies.
- Scholastic books orders will be due Monday, March 11. Follow this <u>link</u> to order.
- Thank you for reading this newsletter! Ask your child the name(s) of their prayer buddy for Lent, and write the answer on this week's Friday folder slip; your child will be entered into a drawing for a free book!

Mrs. Emily Wisniewski

ewisniewski@sje.school

Remember that Jesus is the Bread of Life
John 6:35